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NESC presented on Just Transition principles to inform a follow-on discussion on their 

consideration as part of the Carbon Budgets Process. A draft note on Just Transition 

was presented by NESC to the CBWG at Meeting 13 and a final version of the note is 

published on the CCAC website with the CBWG Reports. 
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